Council and APB strike deal to turn over la Mola lighthouse
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Jaume Ferrer and Joan Gual de Torrella, presidents of the Formentera Council (CiF) and the
port authority of the Balearic Islands (APB), met this morning in Palma, on Mallorca, to finalise a
deal handing the Formentera administration control of the land and outbuildings in the
immediate vicinity of la Mola's lighthouse. The move comes as part of a broader effort to
establish the landmark as a centre of cultural and musical programming.

The lighthouse occupies land that is controlled by APB, however, under today's agreement,
cultural and musical activity on the premises shall not affect the monument's daytime and
nighttime use as a lighthouse for maritime traffic.

Ferrer announced yesterday as he unveiled the administration's 2017 budget that, following
today's signing, the parties would proceed to drafting executive plans for the project.
Meanwhile, the Council is also applying for funding —potentially covering €600,000, or half the
project's total cost— under the EU's European Regional Development Fund. Works are
expected to get under way in the second quarter of the coming year.




